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1. Introduction  
 
a. On 27 November 2020, the Scrutiny Committee discussed the way that the 

Committee could best consider the response of Kent County Council to the 
Covid-19 pandemic. 
 

b. Following the discussion, the Committee agreed the following motion: 
 

“That an additional meeting of the Scrutiny Committee be held to discuss the 
Coronavirus tiering in Kent and its implications”.   

 
2. Discussion on KCC Response 
 
a. This meeting has been arranged to give effect to the motion set out at 1b. 

 
b. The Cabinet received and discussed an update on Covid-19 on 30 November 

2020.   
 

c. Mrs Bell, Mr Gough and Mr Oakford will attend the Scrutiny Committee meeting 
to discuss the policy decisions being taken in response to Covid-19. 

 
3. Recommendation 
 
The Scrutiny Committee is asked to note this report.   
 
 
4. Background Documents 
 
None. 
 
5. Contact details 
 
Anna Taylor, Scrutiny Research Officer  
03000 416478 
Anna.taylor@kent.gov.uk   
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